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Info session TODAY on 
dismantlement of Hydro-Québec 

Line 2 
 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 20, Kenténha/October 2019) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to remind Kahnawà:ke 
entrepreneurs that an information session is being held today 
to present information about requirements, prerequisites and 
mandatory certifications needed to prepare a bid regarding the 
dismantlement of Hydro-Québec’s Line 2, which passes 
through the Territory.  
 
It is expected that the line will be dismantled within the next 
two (2) years. 
 
The info session is being conducted by Hydro-Québec, in 
collaboration with Tewatohnhi’saktha and the Kahnawà:ke 
Labor Office. 
 
The session is taking place at the Host Hotel from 9am until 
noon. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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